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MEDICAL CODING AND BILLING  

Telangana Academy Skill and Knowledge (TASK) organized a comprehensive workshop on 

Medical Coding and Billing at NNRG SOP from December 1 to December 4, 2023. The workshop 

aimed to equip 90 final-year students with the necessary skills and knowledge in the field of 

medical coding and billing, a critical aspect of the healthcare industry. 

Key Highlights: 

1.Expert Facilitators: The workshop was led by industry experts C. Nikhil Chandra and M. Kathik 

Goud, who brought a wealth of experience and knowledge in medical coding and billing. Their 

expertise added significant value to the learning experience. 

2.Introduction Session: The workshop commenced with an informative introduction session, 

providing students with an overview of medical coding and billing, its importance in healthcare 

management, and the career opportunities associated with this field. C. Nikhil Chandra and M. 

Kathik Goud set the stage by outlining the workshop objectives and the practical skills students 

would gain. 

3.Practical Practice Sessions: The core of the workshop included hands-on practical sessions where 

students had the opportunity to apply their knowledge. Under the guidance of the expert facilitators, 

participants practiced coding and billing scenarios commonly encountered in healthcare settings. 

The interactive nature of these sessions allowed students to grasp the intricacies of the profession. 

4.Certification Exam: To assess the proficiency of the participants, a certification exam was 

conducted on the final day of the workshop. The exam covered the topics discussed during the 

workshop, ensuring that students could demonstrate their understanding and readiness for real-

world applications. 

5.Individualized Guidance: C. Nikhil Chandra and M. Kathik Goud provided individualized 

guidance and feedback to students throughout the workshop. This personalized approach enhanced 

the learning experience and allowed for a deeper understanding of the subject matter. 

6.Interactive Q&A Sessions: Interactive question and answer sessions were held, encouraging 

students to seek clarification on concepts, industry practices, and career pathways. The facilitators 

shared insights from their professional experiences, enriching the students' understanding of the 

field. 



Conclusion: The Medical Coding and Billing workshop organized by TASK at NNRG SOP proved 

to be a resounding success. The expert guidance provided by C. Nikhil Chandra and M. Kathik 

Goud, coupled with practical sessions and a certification exam, ensured that the 90 final-year 

students gained valuable skills and knowledge in this vital area of the healthcare industry. The 

workshop not only enhanced their academic understanding but also prepared them for potential 

careers in medical coding and billing. 

 

Faculty, and students of B. Pharmacy IV year (106) have participated in the  program 
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